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July 27, 2017 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Please allow this letter to confirm the membership of Brenntag North America, Inc. in the 

National Association of Chemical Distributors (NACD) as of the date of this letter. 

A Regular member since 1985, Brenntag North America, Inc. is in full compliance with all 

membership requirements, including passing NACD Responsible Distribution® third party 

verification with multiple sites from November 2013 through April 2016 and therefore is a 

member in good standing. Responsible Distribution is the Association’s environmental, health, 

safety and security program. All ‘Regular members’ must comply with Responsible Distribution 

third-party on-site verification every three years.   

 

The new three-year cycle began January 1, 2017. In each cycle, each member company is 

verified against a set protocol by a designated third-party firm. For multiple-site companies, the 

verifier visits a sampling of facilities that is representative of the member’s overall operations. 

For more information on the Responsible Distribution verification program, please visit 

http://nacd.com/dist_process/. 

 

At any time you may view the most current roster of all NACD members on our Web site under 

About and “Find a Responsible Distributor” or click on 

https://members.nacd.com/nacdssa/nacdcenssacustlkup.distributor_search  

The members listed on this roster are considered members in good standing with NACD. If you 

have any questions, please call me at 703/527-NACD (6223).  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Lang 

Vice President, Responsible Distribution 
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